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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: danielle.bogni@gsa.gov
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2008 2:45 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: danielle.bogni@gsa.gov
Subject: Follow-up - SLIC Case Number 2903 Alameda Federal Center

 

Hello. 
 
As a follow-up to our last conversation, you mentioned that you'd speak with the contractor 

involved with our request for closure, Jonas and Associates, to discuss the submittal of an 
additional report.  This was, I believe, to help in the preparatory effort to submit it to 

your Supervisor for approval.  Were you able to follow-up with Mr. Maleab of Jonas and 
Associates?  This will be an additional expense on top of the $6,000 that was submitted to 

the Alameda DEH for review, correct? 
 

If there are forms or a list of required elements you'd need in the report, could you forward 
that to me so that I may discuss it with Jonas and Associates? 

 
If you anticipate a review to be completed in the near future, could you forward that 
information as well? 

 
Thank you very much. 

 
Danielle Bogni 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
Energy and Sustainability Branch 

(415) 522-3396 Phone 
(415) 522-3467 Fax 

(415) 407-5087 Cell 
Danielle.Bogni@gsa.gov 
http://infocenter.r09.gsa.gov/realprop/safety-br.asp 

 
 


